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GORILLA FILES TECHNICAL REPORT ON MONSTER PROPERTY 

Vancouver, BC, April 30, 2018 – Gorilla Minerals Corp. (“Gorilla” and/or the “Company”) is 
pleased to announce the filing on SEDAR of a Technical Report for its Monster copper cobalt 
project entitled, “TECHNICAL REPORT ON THE GEOLOGY OF THE MONSTER 
PROPERTY, YUKON CANADA” (the “Report”). The Report is dated January 31, 2018 and 
was prepared in accordance with National Instrument 43-101 Standards of Disclosure for 
Mineral Projects by Aurum Geological Consultants Inc. 

The Technical Report is available for review on the Company’s website (GorillaMinerals.com) 
as well as on SEDAR (Sedar.com) and with the CSE (thecse.com). 

Authors 

The Report was prepared by the following authors:  

• R. Allan Doherty BSc., P.Geo, a Principal Geologist with Aurum Geological Consultants 
Inc. and Qualified Person under NI 43-101; and 

•  Jacob Verbaas, MSc, PhD, Vice President of Exploration with Gorilla Minerals Corp. 

They have also reviewed and approved the contents of this press release. 

About Gorilla  

Gorilla is a Vancouver based corporation with projects in BC and the Yukon.  The Company is 
focused on acquiring and advancing mining properties in Canada with an emphasis on IOCG 
deposits and Cobalt endowment. 

For additional information please visit GorillaMinerals.com or contact: 

Gorilla Minerals Corp.  
 
Scott Sheldon 
President and CEO 
(604) 725-1857 
scott@gorillaminerals.com  
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Forward-Looking Information:  

This press release may include “forward-looking information” (as that term is defined by Canadian securities 
legislation), concerning the Company’s business. Forward-looking information is based on certain key 
expectations and assumptions made by the Company’s management, including future plans for the exploration 
and development of its mineral properties. Although the Company believes that such expectations and 
assumptions are reasonable, investors should not rely unduly on such forward-looking information as the 
Company can give no assurance they will prove to be correct. Forward-looking statements in this press release 
are made as of the date of this press release. The Company disclaims any intent or obligation to publicly update 
any forward-looking information (whether as a result of new information, future events or results, or otherwise) 
other than as required by applicable securities laws. 

Neither the CSE nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the CSE) accepts 
responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


